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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Visit to Saltaire 

 
We have arranged an exciting day for Year 3 children to visit 
Saltaire. This visit will support our topic, ‘Don’t Tell Titus’, all 

about Victorian England and our local area. We will explore the 
village and have a visit from local historian, Maria Glot, who 
will teach us all about Saltaire and what it was like in the past. 
We will meet Maria and have lunch in a room at Victoria Hall. 
We will travel to and from Saltaire by train, leaving school at 
around 9:30am and returning by the end of the school day. 
 
This visit will take place on Thursday 16th November. 
 
As we are away for the full day, children will need to bring a 

packed lunch. If your child is eligible for free school meals and 
you would like a packed lunch to be provided by school, please 
order a packed lunch via Aspens, before the visit date.  Please 
ensure your child wears full school uniform and suitable warm 
waterproof clothing due to being outdoors and the potential 
inclement weather. 
 
The cost of the visit is £6, which covers transport, our 
historian’s fee and the hire of the room at Victoria Hall. This 

amount is a voluntary contribution; however, if we do not receive 
enough contributions to fund this visit, then unfortunately the 
visit will have to be cancelled.  Please contact the office if you 
are unable to make this payment. 
Please ensure payment is made online by Friday 11rd November 2023 

via ParentPay; this also confirms permission. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Reynolds and Miss Haughey 
Year 3 Teachers  


